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Fieldcraft Exercise 

Cadets from Earley Squadron took part in a 

weekend fieldcraft exercise from 8
th

-9
th

 July. 

They arrived early on Sunday morning and spent 

the day navigating around the University, whilst 

completing a series of fieldcraft based challenges. 

The weekend was very successful and the cadets 

enjoyed experiencing fieldcraft procedures, 

including cooking ration pack food. 

Jubilee Medal Presentation 

On 15
th

 July, Flt Lt Alexander, WO 

Miller and members of staff from 

Thames Valley Wing were awarded 

celebratory medals in accordance 

with the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee. 

Flt Sgt Mignot and Cpl Stamp were 

part of the Guard of Honour at 

Dalton Barracks, where the event 

took place. 

Congratulations 

All the cadets at Earley 

Squadron would like to 

congratulate Warrant 

Officer Miller on his 

recent promotion. 

Cadet Faux Silver at Corps Athletics 

After success at both Wing and 

Regional level athletics, Cadet Faux 

took part in the Corps competition at 

DCAE Cosford. She achieved second 

place in the 200m track event and 

earned her regional blues badge. 

Congratulations and well done! 

 

Cadet Promotions 

Well Done to Flt Sgt Mignot and Sgt McBrien. 

Upcoming events: 

07/08/12: Gliding 

08/09/12: Wing Swimming 

30/09/12: Wing Activities Day  


